
Kia ora koutou,  
 

 
 
 

Enroling for 2022 
We are taking enrolments for next year. 
 
There are two easy ways of doing this: 
 

 On-line through our website. Use your phone to take photos of the various 
documents we ask for copies of, and send them through to us. 
 

 Using our paper-based forms. Call in and collect them from our office, 
bringing them back when you have completed them. Or let us know and we 
can drop an enrolment pack off to you and pick up the enrolment forms 
when you have completed them.  
 

Please contact our office on 09 268 3950 or email enrolments@jchs.school.nz if you have any questions, or 
would like me or a senior staff member to call you back about our school.  
 
 
 

Students Vaccination Register 
Please remember to send your child’s vaccination information back to school.  
 

There are sealed collecting boxes at the entrance and also the main office to put 
completed forms into. 
 
We can also send the form to you electronically, just let us know.  
 

If we are not advised otherwise we have to record your child as unvaccinated. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Traffic Light “Red” 
We have now learnt that the requirements on schools won’t change when Tāmaki Makaurau 
moves into the Red level in the new traffic light system for managing Covid. 
 
This means that we will still be using masks, sanitiser, ventilation, spacing and outdoors as we 
are now.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
  
 
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan,  
TumuakiPrincipal  
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